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Our Christian Values:  Trust  

Truth, Respect, Unity, Sincerity, Tolerance 

This week our focus has been on TRUST. 
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
I can’t believe that it is the last day of this half term – it has flown by since Christmas. Fingers 
crossed it will not be long before we have warmer weather. 
 
Fun Clubs for Next Half Term 
These will start on the first week back and will be free. Please contact the office to book a place. 
Monday – Year 1, 2, 3 Sports with Mrs Powell 
Tuesday – KS2 Art with Miss Silk and Mrs Gardner 
Tuesday – KS1 Sketching with Mr Fisher and Miss Fuller 
Wednesday – Years 4, 5, 6 Sports with Miss Powell 
 
Events in Spring 2: 
 
World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 7th March. It would be great if children (and 
staff!) could dress up as their favourite book character. Book Vouchers have already gone home. 
If you missed a voucher, there are a couple left over in the school office. 
Scholastic Book Fair 
We will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair, a little later than World Book day, in school from the 24th 
to 27th March. Will be selling a wide variety of books that will appeal to all children. By buying 
books, you will also be helping is to raise funds for school. The fairs will run from 2.45 – 3.15 on 
each of the days. You will be able to pay contactless with a mobile phone. 
Science Week 
Miss Silk has organised for a vast range of exciting things to happen on the week beginning 10th 
March 
Safety Week 
The children will be exploring all areas on safety including online during the week beginning 24th 
March. 
Mothering Sunday 
Please come and join us on Friday 28th March at 11.45 for a lunch and craft session. More 
information will be in the first newsletter back after half term. 
Class Collective Worships  
These will be as follows: Y3 (7th March), Y4 (14TH March) and Y5 (21st March) all at 2.00.  
Parent / Carer Sessions 
These will be held between 3.00 and 6.00 on Wednesday 2nd April. More information to follow. 
Easter Celebrations 
We will be having an Easter picnic in school and then go to the Church for 12.30 on Friday 4th April 
for our Easter Service. Again, more information to come. 
 
As always, my door is always open if you have queries or concerns. 
Have a fabulous half term. 
Mrs Gilbert 
Headteacher 
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Collective Worship this 
Week 

We have been 
continuing to focus on 

friendship. 
 

Bible Reflection 
Jesus told His disciples, 
love one another as I 

have loved you. 
John 15:12-16 

 

 

Friday 14th February 2025 



Message from Mrs Gilbert: 

I would like to thank everyone for all their help and support this half term. In 21 years of being here at Brading, this year 
has definitely given far more challenges to overcome. I could not have undertaken anything this year without the 
support of the Governing Body, the amazing staff that are here every single day to support in class and around the 
school, the community for keeping Brading’s name everywhere and finally yourselves as parents and carers as well as 
the amazing children we have here. Thank you all – I am so proud to be here with you all.  

 

 

SCHOOL MENU WEEK COMMENCING 24th February 2025:   

We also offer tomato pasta as well as jacket potatoes and sandwiches with selection of fillings each day. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Veggie Supreme 
Pizza 
 
Crunchy Chocolate 
Mousse 

Beef Bolognaise 
 
Apple and Cinnamon 
Sponge 

Roast Pork 
 
Fruits of the Forest 
Jelly 

Chicken and 
Vegetable Pie 
 
Chocolate Cookie 

Crispy Chicken 
Burger 
 
Chocolate 
Shortbread with 
Fruit 

 

7th March       4th March 

 

 

 

 



 

Dates for your diary: 
February 26th – Walk the Wight Collective Worship 

March 

7th – World Book Day 
10th – Science Week 
12th – Cuba to Amazon World 
12th – Y5/6 Shakespeare Dance Workshops 
13th – St Lucia to Amazon World 
19th – Beep, Beep Day 
21st – Red Nose Day 
24th – 27th – Scholastic Book Fair 
24th – Safety Week 
28th – Mothers’ Day Event 

April 
2nd - Parent / Carer Sessions 
4th - Easter Picnic and Church Service 

 

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN LEARNING ABOUT THIS WEEK 

CUBA 
This week in Cuba class we have been exploring the story of Stickman. We have made stickmen 
and printed with sticks. The children really enjoyed exploring the ice with sticks frozen inside. We 
have had fun making snow and using sticks to mark make. 

HAWAII 
This week in Hawaii Class, the children made their own filter system to clean water. They 
thought about how we make drinking water safe. The children also finished their journey about 
Andy Warhol.  The children used printing to create a repeating pattern using different colours.   

ANTIGUA 

This week in Antigua class our topic of the week has been all about dinosaurs! We had done lots 
of fun different sensory trays, involving dinosaurs, straw, flour, pasta and oats. The children have 
been using amazing imaginative skills to create homes for our dinosaurs using our wooden 
blocks. We have also got very creative in making our own dinosaur’s images as well as using 
pasta pieces to create “bones”. This week we had a fire drill where the children stayed very calm 
and listened to all our instructions first time. We just wanted to say how proud we were of them 
for staying so calm, well done guys! 

ST LUCIA 

This week we have continued our superhero topic, we have loved dressing up as superheroes, 
we made superhero dens, and found a letter from the evil pea from Supertato! We made our 
very own Supertato, our own superhero identity card and saved the frozen vegetables from the 
evil pea! He left us a map for us to find the hidden toys in the garden! We loved superhero dress 
up day! 

MALDIVES This week in Year 1 and 2, we have been writing our own animal poems, completed our dance in 
P.E. and enjoyed doing a science experiment looking at how to keep our hands clean from germs. 
On Friday, we enjoyed watching Madagascar with some yummy snacks.  

NEW ZEALAND 

MALTA Year 3 and 4 have had another great week! The children started the week with swimming and 
they are all showing so much progress! They are really enjoying it and we look forward to more 
lesson next half term! We have now finished out topic Wonderful Water by exploring how 
flooding happens and water pollution. The children suggested some great ideas of things we can 
do to reduce water pollution such as bins with lids so the rubbish cannot escape. We have 
continued to plan our diary entries based on our class story 'The Whale'. The children have made 
a great start so far and we are excited to see their final outcomes published! Well done Year 3/4 
we hope you have a lovely half term! 

GALAPAGOS 

ICELAND 
This week in Iceland we’ve had an exciting week. We’ve had a scarf workshop talking about our 
emotions and feelings. We have played a range of athletics games in PE and in science we have 
discussed reversible and irreversible changes.  

JAMAICA 

This week in Jamaica class, we have just finished our SATs mock week. We have also learnt all 
about dams in our topic 'raging rivers'. We looked at the advantages and disadvantages of dams 
on the economy and explored the negative effects of dams when they break. In maths, we have 
learnt how to divide, multiply, add and subtract decimals. In English we have done a non-



chronological report over a two-page spread all about moths. In science we have looked into the 
disadvantages and advantages of cross breeding and evolution. By George (Head Boy) 

 

This week in Pictures: 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Attendance 

Whole School Target: 95% 

Class 
Percentage 
Attendance 
last week  

Antigua 94 

St Lucia 99 

Cuba 86 

Hawaii 83 

Maldives 97 

New Zealand 81 

Malta 85 

Galapagos 95 

Iceland 92 

Jamaica 90 

 

Foodbank Vouchers 

Mrs Willshire is able to issue Foodbank Vouchers to anyone who may be struggling. Please email Mrs Willshire to 
request one if required. Jo.willshire@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  

mailto:Jo.willshire@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk


 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


